REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

DATE: FEBRUARY 22, 2017

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGEW

BY: LOUIS CELAYA, DEPUTY CITY MANAGER/

SUBJECT: 2017 RESIDENTIAL ORGANICS COLLECTION PROGRAM UPDATE

At the December 14, 2016, City Council Meeting, the City Council approved the new
residential franchise agreement with G.l. Industries (Waste Management) for solid
waste and recycling services. Part of new services to be provided to single-family
residences was the introduction of the limited residential organics collection program
that would be included as part of the regular green waste collection program.

Staff has been working with representatives from Waste Management on
implementation of this program and will make a presentation on the program at the
meeting.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council receive and file this report.



